
Friday 8th March 2024

Florist Visit

One area of the Early Year’s Curriculum is understanding the world, which includes looking at
places, communities and exploring the world around them. As part of this, we are going to be
visiting the local florist. During this visit the children will be able to choose and pay for a flower to
give to somebody special to them. We will be visiting the florist throughout the morning of Friday
15th March 2024.

We ask that you provide your child with a £1 in a clearly named envelope so they can experience
paying for the flower themselves.

Please let your class teacher know if you have any questions.

Kind regards,
Mrs Munday


